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Jennifer Senette

From: Rep. Kurt Olson
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 1:30 PM
To: Jennifer Senette
Subject: FW: HB155

 

 

From: David Stone [mailto:situkrock1@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 12:42 PM 
To: Kathie Wasserman; Rep. Alan Austerman; Rep. Max Gruenberg; Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Mike Hawker; 
represenative_dan_saddler@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Les Gara; Rep. Kyle Johansen; Rep. Bob Herron; Rep. Bob Lynn; Rep. 
Craig Johnson; Rep. Scott Kawasaki; represenative_eric_feige@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Reggie Joule; 
represenative_bob_miller@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Chris Tuck; Rep. Peggy Wilson; Rep. Charisse Millett; Rep. Mike 
Doogan; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Bill Stoltze; Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Lindsey Holmes; Rep. 
Berta Gardner; Rep. Anna Fairclough; Rep. Bill Thomas; Rep. Beth Kerttula; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Kurt Olson; 
represenative_alan_dick@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. Paul Seaton; Rep. Tammie Wilson; Rep. Mike Chenault; Rep. Mia 
Costello; Rep. Carl Gatto; Rep. Mark Neuman; Rep. Sharon Cissna; represenative_lance_pruitt@legis.state.ak.us; Rep. 
Cathy Munoz; Rep. Pete Petersen 
Subject: HB155 

 
Legislators, 
Please support HB155. Currently we must pay Davis-Bacon wages on any State funded projects over $2,000. You can not 
get materials into Yakutat to do any small job for less then $2,000. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Dave Stone, Mayor 
City and Borough of Yakutat 


